
From: >  
Sent: Tuesday, January 3, 2023 9:13 AM 
To: Nelson, Chris   
Subject: [EXT]  
 
We are writing in regard to the  HP-22-001 permit meeting in April.  This is a busy time for spring 
planting and calving.  What is the big rush?  Please consider dates later in September or January 2024. 
This pipeline is dangerous and we are against it.    
 
Thank you for your time and consideration. 
Mark and Helen LeBrun 

 
Egan, SD 57024 
 
  
 




